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PRESS RELEASE

Grand Chief attends annual
Gaming conference in London

For Immediate Release

(Kahnawake — 2, Enniska/February 2018) The Mohawk
Council of Kahnawa:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community
that Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton is in Europe to attend
meetings in Dublin, Ireland this weekend and then to
participate in the annual ICE Totally Gaming conference in
London, England from February 6 to 8.

The event brings together the online and offline gaming sectors
and is billed as the largest of its type in the world.

The Kahnawake Gaming Commission, which is empowered by
the MCK, has been a leading regulator in the online gaming
industry. A contingent from Kahnawa:ke has attended every
ICE conference since 1998.

Grand Chief Norton will return to the office on Monday, 12,
Enniska 2018.
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